
September 3, 2009

NHTOA
NH TIMBERLAND OWNERS AssociATioN

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord,NFI 03301

Re: Order# DE 09-067 “Complaint of Clean Power Development, LLC against Public
Service ofNew Hampshire”

Dear Ms. Howland,

The New Hampshire Timberland Owners Association (NHTOA) would like to be included on
the service list for Order# 09-067. As New Hampshire’s timberland owner and timber industry
membership trade association we have an interest in any project involving the use of whole tree
chip for energy production.

Although NHTOA is interested in Order# DE 09-067, at this time we do not wish to seek full
intervener status.

If you have any questions please contact me.

Sincerely,

54 PORTSMOUTH ST. ~ON~ORP, NH 03301
603-224-9699 FAX 603-22 5-5 898 WWW.NHTOA.ORG
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